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It's National Public Safety Telecommunicators
Week.  We at the Hubbard Police Department want
to give thanks to our dedicated dispatchers at
METCOM and abroad for your selfless and tireless
service to all.  You are the calm voice on the other
end of the line during emergencies.  Your
commitment to keeping the City of Hubbard
community and police officers safe and connected
does not go unnoticed.  Thank you for all you do!

If you or someone you know is looking to join an
amazing team and rewarding career, don’t hesitate go to  https://www.metcom911.com/career-
info and apply today.  METCOM 911 offers exciting career opportunities in emergency
communications. 
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